
   

 

 

 
 

Monday 11th March  Tuesday 12th March Wednesday 13th March Thursday 14th March  Friday 15th March 

PE- Year 2, 3 & 1 

 

Y6 Parent’s Robin Wood 

Zoom Meeting- 4;30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

Gardening Club 

Football- Team only 

PE – Year 4 

 

Guitar lessons 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

Recorders 

Y6 Revision Club 

PE -Year 5 & 3 

 

Year 4 Wider Opps  

 

Violin lessons 

 

 Y4 Class Mass- in 

Church- 10:30am 

 

Y2 Fire Safety     

Session- 2pm 

 

After School Clubs 

Wigle Dance- KS1 

PE- Rec & 6 

 

Keyboard/Piano lessons 

 

Wigle Dance Festival at 

The Edge - 6:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

TTRS Club 

PE – Rec, Year 2 & 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 
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 All Saints Pre-School 

Places available from September 2024- Apply Now! 

For children aged 3+ 

Experienced Qualified Teacher 

15 hours free childcare (30 hours available for all eligible families) 

Flexible provision between 7:45- 5:30pm 

We feed into all local Primary Schools 

Contact the School Office to make an enquiry 

Please pass this message on to the family, friends and anyone in the community who you think may be interested in a place. 

Pre-school Open Day will be on Tuesday 14th May, 5:00- 6:30pm - please come along and visit our fantastic         

Pre-school setting. 

 Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be in the school hall every afternoon from 3:15pm – 4.00pm 

between the following dates: 

Friday 22nd March- Wednesday 27th March 

World Book Day vouchers have been sent out this week. We can only accept online 

payments for purchases which need to be made either in advance, whilst you are at the 

fair or afterwards- no cash payments will be accepted. Order forms and full details about 

how to place your order and make a payment will be sent home nearer the time. World Book 

Day Vouchers can be redeemed at the fair and anyone making a purchase will be entered 

into a raffle with the chance to win a £5 voucher to spend on a book. 

 

Reception Easter Stay and 

Pray 

Reception class will be 

delivering an Easter Stay 

and Pray on  

Thursday 28th March at 

9am for their parents.    All 

are welcome.  

Attendance for last week 

Rec   -    70.3%      Lates 2 

Year 1-    94.0%      Lates 2 

Year 2-    90.0%      Lates 4 

Year 3-    90.7%      Lates 0 

Year 4-    94.7%      Lates 3 

Year 5-    96.8%      Lates 4 

Year 6-    97.1%      Lates 2 

Well done to Year 6 who have had 

the best attendance again. 

 

 

 

Above and beyond 

Reception- Amelia Daniels 

Year 1 -   Lennon Thorrington 

Year 2 –  Iris Leffler  

Year 3 -  Fred Stockwell 

Year 4 -   Jessica-Leah  Garvey 

Year 5 -   Neave McClure 

Year 6 –   Esmai-Lilly Castles 

 

 


